Energy Regulatory Office

https://www.ure.gov.pl/en/communication/news/143,About-AMI-during-the-Presidency.html 09.04.2024, 08:11

The page is in the archive.

About AMI during the Presidency

In connection with the Polish Presidency of the Council of the European Union, the meeting of the Retail Markets and Customer Working Group of CEER took place in Warsaw.

It was the 51st meeting of the Retail Markets and Customer Working Group of the Council of European Energy Regulators (CEER). Zofia Janiszewska, Deputy Director in the Department for Promotion of Competition, represents Energy Regulatory Office in this group. During the meeting Tomasz Kowalak - Director of the Tariff Department - made a presentation on *the Smart Metering project in Poland*.

Representatives of the regulatory institutions from Hungary, Austria, Belgium, Ireland, Denmark, Sweden, Czech Republic, France, Germany, Norway, Netherlands and CEER Secretariat took part in the meeting organized by URE.

23.08.2021

Next Page

się

Downloads

Smart metering project□in Poland (Tomasz Kowalak) pdf, 403.15 KB,